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USI’s 50th Anniversary in 2015 – Will You Help? (Continued) 

 

 

 

 
 

    
 

 

 
 

  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 
  
 
 
 
 
     
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

The subcommittees include: Alumni, Arts and Academics, Athletics and Varsity 
Club, History, Special Events, Student Affairs, and Budget and Finance. Even a few 

hours of your time can make a huge difference. 
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  Vintage Times and Retiree Directory 

 

 
   

 

 

 

   

We will distribute the Retirees’ directory at two annual events: the President’s 

reception at the University Home (July) and the Kennel Club luncheon (February). 
 
 
 

“Because We Like It” 
Dowhie Collection Exhibited at USI through September 7 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
   Lenny and Anne Dowhie 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Seeking Successful Alumni 

Over the past several months, USI Retirees have assisted the Office of Alumni and 
Volunteer Services in identifying successful alumni who may serve the University as 

speakers, mentors, members of alumni networks, and class visitors. We seek 
current home and business addresses, email addresses, information about work 

and family, and community activity from these alumni. If you keep in touch with 
some of your former students, please pass this information to Ed Jones 
(ejones@usi.edu), our liaison with the campus office. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

On display in the McCutchan Art Center/Pace 
Galleries at USI, you will see 118 ceramic, mixed 

media, and woven sculptures and vessels, prints, 
paintings, drawings, and jewelry--all from over 40 

years of collecting art around the globe. These 
remarkable works belong to Lenny and Anne ’83 
Dowhie. And on Thursday, September 4, during a 

public reception (6 – 8 p.m.), the Dowhies will 
present a short talk at 6:30 p.m. about their 

collection.  

 
Including works by major American and 

international artists, the exhibit falls into four 
sections: contemporary ceramic art, contemporary 
ceramic cups, works by family members and 

former students, two-dimensional works. 

 
 

 

The Dowhies moved to Evansville in 1978.  Lenny led in developing the ceramics 
curriculum and planning the ceramics center, named in February 2014 The Lenny 

and Anne Dowhie Ceramics Studio. He retired from USI in 2011 after 33 years of 
teaching; Anne Dowhie retired from EVSC in 2013 after 30 years of teaching. 
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   Membership in USI Retirees  

USI Retirees’ 
Coordinating 
Committee 

 
John Deem 
 President 

jdeem@usi.edu 
 

Jeanne Barnett 
Secretary 

barnett@usi.edu 
 

Mike Whipple ’75 

Treasurer 
mwhipple@usi.edu 

 
Helen Sands  

University Liaison 
hsand3@twc.com 

 
Yvonne Floyd 

yfloyd@usi.edu 
 

Chris Jines ’96 

cjines@usi.edu 
 

Ed Jones 
ejones@usi.edu 

 
 

 

 

Membership in the USI Retirees is open to retired employees, 
spouses, partners, and surviving spouses and partners. To 

become an active member or to renew your membership, 
complete this form and return it with an annual $20 check (per 

person) payable to USI Retirees. Mail to USI Retirees, c/o USI 
Foundation, 8600 University Boulevard, Evansville, IN 47712. 

Dues cover the time period from an Annual General Meeting 
until the next Annual General Meeting (November). 


